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 Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope that you are all well, it has been a fantastic start to the new term and the children have settled in 

really quickly to their new team learning communities. We hope to do lots more activities in the new commu-

nities which mean that children get lots of opportunities to mix across year groups. It has certainly meant 

there is a really positive feel across the school with children proud to be part of their new groups. 

It has been really lovely to welcome parents in again to watch their child’s class assembly performed to the 

school.  Falcon class and Lemur class have certainly enjoyed working together as a team to create, rehearse 

and perform in front of an audience, especially including their parents! We have already had some fantastic trips out for our year 3 and 4 chil-

dren, to the University and to the Beaney to support their curriculum learning. It has also been lovely to welcome in our new parents, both from 

Year 3 and those who are new to the school to get feedback on what has gone well and where they would like more information. We will now be 

hosting regular meet and greet sessions on our school gate on a Wednesday morning next term with some of our trustees. Please do come and 

say hello and offer any feedback that you have. 

Laura Cutts and Sarah Heaney Headteachers  

 

 

 

We would like to share our par-

ent feedback from July 2023, 

when we asked parents to com-

plete a survey to show where we 

need to address certain areas and 

celebrate where we are doing 

well. Over 120 parents filled in 

the survey, so thank you to those 

that did. 86% of parents felt their 

children did well at our school, 

with 81% of parents feeling posi-

tive about information shared in 

regards to the learning. 76 % of 

parents felt their child had a 

sense of belonging in the school 

and would recommend the 

school, whilst 94% of parents 

were very happy with clubs and 

activities on offer. Areas of devel-

opment were around behaviour 

within the school, how this is 

managed and the negative im-

pact of this on others, along with 

communication home between 

the school and parents and the 

use of Class Dojo. The Accelerat-

ed Reader program was also 

raised as something where par-

ents needed more information. 

Our new behaviour policy has 

been shared along with its key 

messages and changes this term.   

The interview with 

Trustees. 

Thank you to our 

Year 6 interviewers! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Meet our new School Council!    This year we have 

elected school 

council represent-

atives  to ensure 

that all our school 

values can be em-

bedded across the 

school. Last year 

we became a suc-

cessful ECO 

school, this year 

we will also focus 

on our themes of 

Equality and Well-

being as well as 

addressing key 

issues that have 

been identified by 

classes.  

Please see attached flyers around support and advice for 

parents with children who have SEND needs. There is lots 

of support and advice available. We have also attached 

the Emotional Wellbeing Teams calendar of workshops to 

help support parents. 



Year 3 Seahorse Class have been learning 
about the food pyramid and why 
you should have a balanced diet.  



Year 4 Year 4 travelled to the University to observe and draw the beautiful landscape. The 

year group will return later on in the year to observe the differences that come with 

the changing seasons.  



Year 5 Canterbury Cathedral landscape comparison of  

romantic and impressionist styles.  



Year 6 

 

Working with squared numbers and using 
manipulatives to visualise this.  


